
MEMO 
 
 
TO: Poverty Reduction Advisory Committee  
  
FROM: Mallory Klooster, Manager, Community Well-Being  
 
DATE: Thursday, April 25, 2024    
 
RE: First Time Homebuyer Programs    
 

 

During the roundtable discussions in the meeting held on March 21, 2024, the topic of 
how to support first time home buyers came up.  
 
It was suggested to look into the Morden Homebuyer Assistance Program in Morden, 
Manitoba as well as research existing programs in Nova Scotia or how to advocate for 
such program to be formed in Amherst.  
 
More information to follow.  
 
 
 

 
 

 


